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Dear Prof. Yoon, 
      
     Thanks to the investment I made in preparing to enter the competition, I significantly 
improved my speed of reading Korean out loud and also my speed of following the 
written text when someone else is speaking the Korean. 
     Without that experience, I probably would not have been able to follow along with the 
reading of Cheon Seong Gyeong as it is presented in the new set of CDs. So I really need 
to thank you very much for stimulating me to improve my reading speed for Korean. 
  
God bless. 
Glenn Strait in D.C. 
 
 
*** Mr. Strait is Chief Editor at World & I., participated through videotape and made it to 
the finals in 2005. 


